
From: John Kaplafka <Jdkap1@comcast.net> 
Sent: Sunday, October 15, 2017 12:44 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Objection to Northern Pass  
  
John Kaplafka 
17 Dunloggin Rd 
Nashua, NH 03063 
 
October 15, 2017 
 
 
Dear Pamela Monroe, 
 
Dear Ms. Monroe, 
 
I am writing to express my concern over the Northern Pass project. Northern Pass may provide a few construction 
jobs but in the long run it will do irreparable harm to the environment and economy oh New Hampshire. There is 
no way that New Hampshire residents will be compensated for the destruction of some of our most scenic natural 
areas. This will result in a loss of year round tourist revenue and permanent damage to our eco system. 
This project should not be allowed to go forward. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
John Kaplafka 
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